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From: 
Chair IEEE 802.11 Working Group, Bruce Kraemer
To:
IEEE 802.21 chair, Vivek Gupta
Title: Liaison to IEEE 802.21 requesting comments on IEEE 802.11u letter ballot #132.
Dear Mr. Gupta,
I enclose a copy of the IEEE 802.11u Draft D3.0 and kindly request that the IEEE 802.21 membership provide comments on it, as part of the ongoing IEEE 802.11u letter ballot, finishing at 23:59 ET on July 12th 2008.

The purpose behind this request is to provide comments on the interface between IEEE 802.11 and IEEE 802.21, which is seen as an important area of standardisation between our two projects.

I would kindly invite you to send feedback by email before the IEEE 802 wireless interim meeting in September 2008.  This will enable us to have the benefit of your answers as we proceed with the current review of the draft.

For your reference, IEEE P802.11-2007 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.
Please contact either myself, the IEEE 802.11 Working Group Bruce Kraemer, together with the IEEE 802.11u Task Group chair, Stephen McCann, with any questions.

Best Regards,

Bruce Kraemer
Contact information: 

Bruce Kraemer
bkraemer@marvell.com 
+1 321 427 4098
Stephen McCann

stephen.mccann@roke.co.uk
+44 1794 833341
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